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Sharon Craig

From: clplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk

Sent: 04 July 2018 15:45

To: planning

Subject: Environment Agency Response to:  3/2018/0188

Attachments: PlanningProposal.rtf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

The proposal has been reviewed and I enclose the Environment Agency's comments on: 

Land at Malt Kiln Brow Chipping PR3 2GP 

 

LPA ref: 3/2018/0188 

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this message by 

mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. 

 

We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before 

opening it. 

We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, 

Data Protection Act or for litigation.  Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency 

address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes. 

 

To report this email as SPAM, please forward it to spam@forcepoint.com 


